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TOY FROM HOME POLICY 

 

Except for toys that are needed to help ease your child’s transition from home to school, 

we ask that you leave your child’s toys at home or in your car. Children often have a 

difficult time sharing personal toys, and they become upset if their toy is lost or broken. 

We ask that “adventure toys” (super heroes, etc.) are not brought to the Center since 

toys like these are often associated with aggressive play. 

 

Books or musical tapes may be brought at any time to be shared with classmates. 

Please make sure they are clearly marked with your child’s name, and we ask that you 

leave them for several days. 

 


